Mike Olrich

Former Sprints on Dirt official and competition director Mike
Olrich passed away Saturday evening. Olrich was a dedicated
many years of to the racing community and was still maintained
contact with the many friends he made while working for SOD.

Visitations and funeral will take place in Durand at Watkins
Funeral Home with visitation Tuesday 6 — 8:00 p.m. and the
funeral will be Wednesday at 11:00 a.m.
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